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To: "PDC Support" <pdc@pdc.wa.gov> 

External Email 

Hi Tabitha ,  

I’m responding to the case #97026 , filed by Ms Mquire and Ms Hogan .  

I had inquired about renting our Council Chamber for a Canidate forum , as Mayor of Sequim , 

we have five Council seats up for election, this is a first , to have so many seats up for grabs . As 

all our Council seats are all non partisan , no party affiliation. My intent was to give our 

consistent a chance to get to know there choices for City Council .  

If you check my history with the PDC , the same two women, have attempted to discredit myself 

with false claims with the PDC violation . Unfortunately they are county residents, not voting 

members of Sequim , and continue to stir up trouble .  

Thank you for your time . 

 

Sincerely,  

Mayor Armacost  

 

Sent from my iPad 

 

https://wapdc.freshdesk.com/a/contacts/13033589251

